
April 1, 2020 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
 

On Friday April 3, 2020 we officially return to school through our new online 
learning format. This is a new experience for us all, especially for our children. This form 
of teaching is totally new to me also, so please be patient as we all are on this new 
adventure together.  

 
The expectation from the district is that ​our main delivery of teaching will be on 

Google Classroom.  Each day will consist of 2-3 lessons, an ELA lesson (Reading, Writing, or 
Fundations), Math Lesson and a Science or Social Studies Lesson. Some of our subjects will be 
wrapping up skills we have already been working on but other subjects will begin with new skills 
and information. ​This means that new content will be taught via “online school” and 
students will be expected to complete assignments by specific dates. Work will be 
assigned each day but students will have to the end of the week to finish assignments 
and work.  
 

Along with our lessons online, it is so important that the students continue 
working on sight words, math addition and subtraction facts to 5, and daily reading. In 
addition students can use any of the links provided on Google Classroom to add to their 
daily learning. 

 
Most importantly, please remember that we are all in this together.  I am a mom 

of a 2nd grader and a 6th grader. I understand that most of you are either leaving to go 
to work each day or working from home.  We all have obstacles and It is my hope that 
with patience, understanding, working together we will help your child, my students, 
continue to have the best kindergarten year possible considering the circumstances.  I 
will have daily office hours where I will be available to assist students with classwork 
when needed. More information about these hours will be provided shortly and will be 
posted on Google Classroom as well as our class website.  
 

Any questions/concerns please feel free to reach out to me through REMIND or 
email me at Laura.Leveque@wcsdny.org 
 
Warmly, 
 
Mrs. Leveque 


